Committee on Strategic Planning and Priorities
Meeting Minutes
September 12, 2018
1:30 to 2:50 p.m. | SSB 331

In attendance: Mosen Auryan, Matthew Bender, Joanne Bateup, Sharon Blanton, Brooke Chlebowski, Kate Foster, Connie Hall, Monica Jacobe, Bill Keep, Rob McGreevey, Janet Morrison, Amanda Norvell, Joe O’Brien, Dave Prenske, Lloyd Ricketts, Patty Rou, Sean Stallings

1. Election of co-chair and vice chair
a. The Committee unanimously elected Rob McGreevey to serve as co-chair, and Matthew Bender to serve as vice-chair

2. Discussion with President Kate Foster
a. The Committee invited President Foster to present her views and suggestions regarding its work for the academic year. President Foster focused on the importance of strategic planning in regards to strategic vision, sustainability, stewardship, and external activities. Some of the particular questions she introduced on the question of enrollment include: our size, graduate versus undergraduate, in-state versus out-of-state, first year versus transfers, our menu, and our offerings compared to our competitor institutions.
b. President Foster emphasized the importance of “intelligence,” gathering good ideas and perspectives from stakeholders.

3. Discussion of upcoming meetings with Lisa Angeloni, Vice-President for Enrollment Management

a. [bookmark: _GoBack]The Committee discussed how to approach our next two meetings, both of which will feature discussion about enrollment-related issues. It discussed what sorts of questions to ask, and what kinds of data to seek. 
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